
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 1 1 1  
7447‘NARRFNVII I F ROAD SUlTF 710 

LISLE ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

Patrick J. Byrne, CHP, DABR 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Saint Joseph Regional Medical Center 
521 5 Holy Cross Parkway 
Mishawaka, IN 46545 

Dear Mr. Byrne: 

It has come to our attention that Amendment No. 52 to NRC License No. 13-02650-02 contained 
an error. 

License Condition No. 10.C. read 6.E. and it should have read 6.D. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused you. 

NRC’s Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 2005-31 provides criteria to identify security-related 
sensitive information and guidance for handling and marking of such documents. This ensures 
that potentially sensitive information is not made publicly available through ADAMS, the NRC’s 
electronic document system. Pursuant to NRC’s RIS 2005-31 and in accordance with 10 CFR 
2.390, the enclosed license document is exempt from public disclosure because its disclosure to 
unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. The RIS may be located on the 
NRC Web site at: 
h t t p : / / W .  nrc.qov/reading-rm/doc-collections/~en-comm/reg-issues/2005/ri200531 .pdf and the 
link for frequently asked questions regarding protection of security related sensitive information 
may be located at: http://www.nrc.qov/readin~-rm/sensitive-info/faq.html. A copy of this letter 
will be ava-ilable electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from 
the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS). The 
NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/readinq-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

Sincerely, 

License No. 13-02650-02 
Docket No. 030-1 3685 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 52 
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